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Governor condoles the demise of Raj Bhavan official 

  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh condoled the demise of Shri Tape Gee, who 

was working as peon in the Governor Secretariat. Shri Gee died on 22nd January 

2018. 

In the condolence meeting at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar on 23rd January, the day of the 

last rite, the Governor said that Late Gee was a sincere and dedicated staff of Raj 

Bhawan. His death has caused a great loss not only to his family but also to all in Raj 

Bhavan.  

Leading all in offering prayer for the eternal peace of the departed soul, the Governor 

said that it is the duty of every member of the Raj Bhavan to ensure that children of 

Late Gee are taken care of till they stand on their own feet. 

The Governor, along with the staff of Raj Bhavan visited the residence of Late Gee 

and laid wreath on his mortal remains. He also met the family members of Shri Gee. 

While offering them financial assistance for their immediate use, the Governor 

consoled them with the utmost sympathy. 
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